
September 15, 2022

Virginia Advisory Council on Military Education
Post Office Box 65245
Virginia Beach, Virginia 23467

Dear Friend:

I am pleased to bring greetings to the Virginia Advisory Council on Military
Education (VA-ACME) as you gather for your Annual Professional Development
Symposium.

VA-ACME plays a key role in its support and delivery of educational
opportunities within all branches of the armed services by working collaboratively
with institutions of higher learning. From its inception, VA-ACME has demonstrated
its commitment to addressing educational issues for our military in the
Commonwealth and continues to support the ever-changing academic landscape that
they navigate.

Your theme, Moving Forward: Creating Positive Outcomes Through Quality
Higher Education, reminds us that when we work together, we can advance
opportunities on behalf of Virginia's active duty military, veteran, and their families.
Thank you for the important role that you play in this regard.

I commend the organizers and supporters of this fine organization and extend
best wishes for a successful event.

Sincerely,

A
Tim Kaine


